
  

COUNCIL – 22 FEBRUARY 2012 
 
 
MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 
 
Question 1 

 
Councillor P Ruffles to ask the Executive Member for Community Safety and 
Environment: 
 
A mill was powered by the water flow of the River Lea at the site of Hertford 
Theatre for well over 1000 years.  There was a positive report about re-
provision of water power (hydro power) to Hertford Theatre to the January 
meeting of the Council’s Executive.  The aim of the proposal is to cut the 
Theatre’s energy bill; to reduce the national carbon expensive energy 
demand from the National Grid and to set a good example in the community 
locally and more widely.  Some Hertford Members have consistently pushed 
for East Herts to take this initiative and develop a plan.  Is there a positive 
update for Members? 
 
 
Question 2 

 
Councillor J Ranger to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Does the Leader agree that Members and Town/Parish Clerks should be 
advised of any enforcement action which it is proposed to take or not to take 
in their Wards or Towns/Parishes? 
 
 
Question 3 

 
Councillor M Wood to ask the Leader of the Council: 
 
Will the Leader be writing to the Communities Secretary of State Eric Pickles 
MP advising him that East Herts does not wish to revert to fortnightly waste 
collections and at the same time advise him of the great success of our ARC 
scheme? 
 


